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Date: September 2021                        

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Connecticut state law mandates that all students NEW to the district, students entering 
grades K, 7 & 10 must have an updated physical examination & up-to-date required 
immunizations in order to attend school. This goes for non-compliant 1st, 8th & 11th 
grade students as well. 

 

If we do not receive these documents by Friday, October 1st, 

Your child WILL BE EXCLUDED on  

Monday, OCTOBER 4, 2021 

  

 

 
 
 
 
If your child has not had a physical, please make an appointment with your child’s 
provider to have this completed as soon as possible. Your child may be permitted 
into class if an appointment has been made and an appt. card or Dr’s note is submitted 
verifying appointment date and time.  
 
Forms can be turned in to your child’s school, the Health Dept, Bureau of Nursing or 
faxed to 203-946-7251.  
 

Please contact the school’s health office or Principal, with any further questions you 
may have.  
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation! 
 
 

School Nurse 
New Haven Public Health Dept.  

**DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL w/o documents** 

We will not allow him/her into class.  

**YOU WILL BE CALLED TO PICK YOUR CHILD UP** 

 


